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STATEMENT FROM THE NATIONAL FOUNDATIONS DIALOGUE INITIATIVE (NFDI) 

 

FW DE KLERK FOUNDATION STATEMENT ON THE FOUNDATIONS INITIATIVE 
 

We support The Foundations Initiative - FW de Klerk Foundation 

 
The FW de Klerk Foundation strongly supports The Foundations Initiative because we believe that we 

South Africans really need to talk to one another about the challenges that confront our society. We would 

like to recapture the spirit of inclusivity, of listening, debating and compromising that characterised our 

great national constitutional dialogue during the early 90s. Who better to begin this process than the 

Foundations established by our founding fathers and mothers? 

 

Our country faces great challenges: in particular, we need to discuss our failure to promote equality since 

1994; we need to examine the failure of our schools to produce properly educated young South Africans; 

our failure to create the jobs that we need to address unacceptable levels of unemployment; and our failure 

to achieve the sustained high levels of economic growth that are necessary to meet the rising expectations 

and needs of our people. 

 

We also need to discuss the current threats to our constitutional democracy - including the need to combat 

racism from any quarter and to promote national unity while maintaining and celebrating our rich cultural 

diversity. 

 

We believe that our new national dialogue should take place within the framework of the values that lie at 

the foundation of our constitutional democracy: human dignity, the achievement of equality, the 

advancement of human rights and freedoms; non-racialism and non-sexism; the supremacy of the 

Constitution and of the Rule of Law; and a multi-party system of democratic government to ensure 

accountability, responsiveness and openness. 

 

Of this we are sure: we South Africans will not be able to solve the problems that confront us and achieve 

the vision in our Constitution unless we all work together. In order to work together we first need to talk and 

reason together to enable us to reach agreement about the painful divisions of our past and the enormous 

promise and potential of our future. 
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www.nfdi.org.za  

NFDI Office +27 011 480 4760  
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1 The National Foundations Dialogues Initiative (NFDI) is a programme of the following 

Foundations acting together: The Albert Luthuli Foundation, the Robert Sobukwe Trust, the Helen 

Suzman Foundation, the Desmond and Leah Tutu Legacy Foundation, the FW de Klerk 

Foundation, the Thabo Mbeki Foundation, Umlambo Foundation, and the Jakes Gerwel 

Foundation.  
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